
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Applicant, 
 
  
YMCA Camp Bernie has a financial assistance program for summer camp tuition.  
Assistance is based on need and scheduled payment plans. 
 
Each year, the demand for this assistance rises and due to our commitment to 
serve as many children as possible and maximize the number of opportunities 
we can provide, we have established the following guidelines.  
 

• Applicants are required to complete the enclosed application forms, 
accompanied by the documentation specified in the application forms. 

 

• A decision based on financial need will be made and, if accepted by the 
applicant, a mutually agreed-upon payment schedule will be instituted. 
 

• Payments can be made by cash, check or credit card. 
 

• Payment in full must be made by June 1st unless other arrangements have 
been made with me.  Failure to adhere to the payment schedule will result 
in termination of the child’s participation in the camp program.   

 

• Each camper registration requires a deposit amount of: Day Camp 
$100.00 per Session and Overnight Camp $300.00 per Session. 
 

• Applications will be accepted March 1st and reviewed on a first-come-first-
served basis every two weeks as long as funds remain. 
 

The enclosed application is the first step in the financial assistance application 
process.  If you have any questions regarding financial assistance, please 
contact us at 908-832-5315 or info@cambpernieymca.org. 
 
 


